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The United States joins people around the world in celebrating Lesbian, Gay,
Bisexual, Transgender, and Intersex (LGBTI) Pride Month, and reaffirms its
commitment to protecting and defending the human rights of all, including
LGBTI persons.

In many parts of the world, LGBTI individuals and their supporters continue
to face violence, arrest, harassment and intimidation for standing up for
their human rights, participating in peaceful marches and rallies, expressing
their views, and simply being who they are. LGBTI persons – like all persons
– must be free to enjoy their human rights and fundamental freedoms,
including freedom of expression, peaceful assembly, and association, without
fear of reprisal. As Americans, we place a high value on these rights and
freedoms, which all persons deserve to enjoy fully and equally.

The United States stands firmly with you as you exercise your human rights
and fundamental freedoms. We wish you a safe and happy Pride Month.
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